



Meeting created by Emily Gibson over Google Meet scheduled for 6pm.

Jon, Amanda & Cody met together for the virtual meeting, everyone else was in attendance virtually and separate.

The meeting was called to order at 6:02pm.

Tonya began with a review of the bylaw and rule changes discussed at the Feb 22 meeting. These were voted on and approved by all.

Tonya proposed to change the logo back to what it originally was, all approved.

Motorized vehicles, scooters, electric bikes, etc. rule was discussed by Jon and our insurance company to where the company stated that it is best to have the rule, strict enforcement of the policy is not necessary. The rule will state that they are not allowed during active rodeo hours.

Jay proposed selling the bush hog, grater blade, and old bleachers to put towards the \$2500 purchase of a Land Pride arena drag. The sale will be paused for now, but we did all approve to purchase the drag.

March 20th there will be the meeting with Dr. Amy at Bradie Shrum Elementary at 6:30pm in the Safe Room. Liz has giveaways for this event, Dr. Amy & Michelle are providing dinner. Currently over 40 on the Facebook event but will have a more formal RSVP the week before the event.

March 22nd is the next workday at the grounds. Painting of the bucking chutes, pressure washing as needed, additional cleanup will take place.

April 5th 4pm is the member meeting at the grounds. Liz & Amanda are setting up folder for that event. Brittany Becht inquired about having a tack swap sale that day two hours before the meeting. All approved and vendors will pay per table, maybe \$10. Liz will work with Brittany on details.

Megan and Dena have worked on the sponsor brochure and will send out soon.

Carrie Meek accepted the position as announcer for the season.

Meeting adjourned at 6:20pm.